House Member,

SB 2124 is ok but should be amended to ensure no EO can violate our Constitutional Rights! We
all know that most if not all of the governors EO were Unconstitutional!

It as well should be amended to clearly state that the governor cannot give money like the Cares
Act money to anything or anyone he wants. We have people hurting for income and businesses
closed and he gives it to wealthy oil companies!!!

The 1.8 million spent on a mask up campaign could have been better spent on real virus masks
for North Dakotan's!

Mitchell S. Sanderson



